-

T

YAIDING

D),

March 10, 1980

Carl W. Dadelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dadelstein,

In regard to your letter in which you asked me

to verify the reception of KKXL, Grand Forks,ND
You are correct in your times and commercial spots
you had heard. I have checked with a red pen the
spot block in which you heard.

Enclosed is the page of the 1 o'clock hour on
November 23, 1979.

Thanking you, I am

Srarvs N Bosdehsd dan_

June M. Burkholder
Traffic Director
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